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Message:

I strongly oppose the rushed and
unnecessary mid-decade redistricting
process currently underway in Texas.
Redrawing congressional maps just a
few years after the 2021
redistricting—without any new Census
data—is a blatant power grab, not a
legitimate response to population
changes. This process is clearly
designed to entrench political power

at the expense of fair

representation, especially as public
support for MAGA extremism continues
to decline.

Governor Abbott’s decision to call a
special session just one week after
catastrophic floods devastated
communities across our state is
deeply troubling. It prioritizes
partisan political maneuvering over
the urgent needs of Texans who are
suffering and in need of relief.

This process is being conducted with
no requirement for public input, no
transparency, and no accountability.
That is unacceptable. Texans deserve
a redistricting process that is

open, fair, and truly representative
of our diverse population.

I urge lawmakers to stop this
undemocratic effort and instead



commit to drawing maps that reflect
the real Texas—diverse, growing, and
deserving of a government that
represents all of us, not just those

in power.





